
  CITY OF LA CROSSE  
 ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT 
      400 LA CROSSE ST  
                     LA CROSSE, WI  54601-3396 
  PHONE: 608-789-7505 
     FAX: 608-789-8184  
  
   
 
 

     June 12, 2018 
 
      

Re:   City Hall Police Secure Parking Project 
    

To the Honorable Mayor and Common Council 
of the City of La Crosse, Wisconsin 
 
Dear Mayor and Council Members: 
 
The following bids were received for the City Hall Police Secure Parking project: 
 
          

ALL AMERICAN LUMBER, INC., DBA AMERICON $1,012,000.00  
TOMAH, WISCONSIN 
 
Borton Construction, Inc.                                                      $1,024,800.00 
La Crosse, Wisconsin 
 
Fowler & Hammer, Inc.                                                         $1,035,000.00                                    
La Crosse, Wisconsin     
 
Wieser Brothers General Contractor, Inc.                            $1,063,150.00 
La Crescent, Minnesota 
 
Market & Johnson, Inc.                                                         $1,119,235.00 
La Crosse, Wisconsin 
 
R.J. Jurowski Construction, Inc.                                            $1,175,000.00 
Whitehall, Wisconsin 
     

  
The Engineer estimate for the City Hall Police Secure Parking project is $898,000.00. 
 
The City Engineer recommends awarding the contract to All American Lumber, Inc., dba 
Americon in the amount of $1,012,000.00. 
 
     Sincerely, 
 

 
     Matthew Gallager 
     Assistant City Engineer 
MG:kn 


